
Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates
17 Sky Oaks Drive jPi . —

Biddeford, Me. 04005
207-423-0215
stephenpstcyryahoo.com

June 14, 2019

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
2 1 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Re: DW 17-165 AWC — Rosebrook Step II

Dear Ms. Howland:

on behalf of Abenaki Water Co. — Rosebrook (“AWC” or “Rosebrook”), enclosed are
the June 7, 2019 NHDES Sanitary Survey 2019 for Rosebrook Water and Mr. Vaughan’s June
1 3 , 201 9 response to the “significant deficiencies” identified in the NHDES Sanitary Survey.
AWC believes that the NHDE$ Sanitary Survey and its response further supports its effort to
perform the engineering necessary to reduce the water pressure and cure the “significant
deficiencies.” If you, the PUC Staff and 1 or the Commissioners have any questions or
comments, please let me know.

Sincerely,

__S441L.. cc

Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cc: Don Vaughan
Pauline Doucette
Marcia A. Brown


